Stargaing ides

5th Georgetown East Guides (from left) Alison
Kovacs, Stacy Morrow and Bailey Downton were
star-struck as Scouter Peter Moss taught astrono-
my to their unit recently. It was part of a weekend
camp at Camp Ma Kee Wa. Not only did the girls
explore the night sky by telescope, they also put
into practice their compass and orienteering
skills.

Acton Seniors seek help

he new crafts and gifts are coming in for our

I fund-raiser in June. We still haven’t put a

name to it yet, but we are working on it. It

depends on the donations we receive. Don’t forget the

deadline is May 10 for donations. Thanks for your
support.

Betty and Barb have a trip, May 12, to Niagara for
the blossom tour. We have lunch on our own at
Betty’s in Chippewa, the Butterfly Conservatory and
the Rossi Glass Outlet are planned on this trip. We
leave at 9:30 a.m. and return about 6 p.m. Just phone
the centre at 853-5951.

We are working on our next newsletter and it will
be out by the end of the month. Al is trying to keep us
all on our toes and that is a big job. Some wait until
the last minute to get our reports in. Human nature, I
guess.

Mae Milton, Isobel McDonald, Marg Stronziwilk,
Jay Noonan and Edna Nellis had mooners on
Thursday afternoon bridge.

On May 11, we are having an evening bingo at 7
p-m. at the centre. For members only.

—By Dorothy Redekop, special
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- We welcome all non-profit communi-
ty notices. Please fax (873-0398) or drop
off your notice to our office (211
__ Armstrong Ave.). We regret notices can-
_not be taken over the phone. Please
include a name and phone number w;th_
each notice.
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Georgetown Semors

Auction raises $2.200

l ots of items and three busy auctioneers kept a

good crowd buying at the Georgetown and

District Seniors Centre’s charity auction sale
on April 24. Thanks to the efforts of auctioneers Jack
Handy, Ken Nurse, Ted Murphy and their helpers,
$2,212.36 was raised. A special thanks to all who
donated items to the event.

A successful euchre evening was held on April 20
with Jack and Audrey Dilks hosting. There were 56
players and the prize winners were: Ladies high, Pat
Caruso; lone hands, Gladys Inglis, Josie Tost; men'’s
high, Russ Miller; consolation, Norma Sandelands.
There were four tables of bridge as well. Marilyn
Mason and Eleanor Murphy served lunch.

Casino Rama trips are still attracting excellent
crowds. In April, 93 fortune seekers filled two buses.
We didn’t hear of any big winners. Next trip is
Monday, May 31. Book early if you plan to attend.
Cost is $5 for members and $10 for non-members.

Thirty-three ladies from the centre’s craft club
recently attended the Creative Sewing and
Needlework Festival at the National Trade Centre in

Toronto. From all reports it was a very informative

but tiring day (lots of walking).

Grant Greenaway still has seats available for the
tour of the Royal Botanical Gardens and Andres
Wines on May 12. Bus leaves the centre at 9 a.m.,
returning about 6 p.m. Cost is $44 per person and
includes tour and lunch. For more information call
Grant at 877-6444.

A big day at the seniors centre is Tuesday, May 18
with a 12:30 p.m. luncheon followed by the annual
general meeting. It’s your centre and your input is
needed so plan to attend. Call 877-6444 by Monday
prior if you would like a ride.

Cheerio, until next time.

—By Dave Hastings, special

Bannockburn W.I. elects executive

The ladies of Bannockburn Women'’s Institute met
at the home of Norine Van Leeuwen for their March
meeting. Our speaker for the evening was Frances
McReadie, an RCMP officer who gave a very interest-
ing talk on young offenders, immigration and many
more aspects of the law.

Linda Cairns was hostess for the April annual
meeting. Election of officers were as follows:
President, Linda Cairns; secretary-treasurer, Gerda
Potzel; District director, Anne Hollis; alternate DD,
Ina Peterson; program co-ordinators, Anne Hollis and
Young-sil Frankland; Tweedsmuir History, Gerda
Potzel; card convener, Anne Hollis.

Our next meeting will be May 12 at 7:30 p.m. See
you there. —By Edith Medland, special
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O Joe & the staff at

Q9 GEORGETOWN

We Reserve The Right To Limit Quantities

Sale Prices In Effect from
Sat. May 8/99 to Fri, May 4/99

LOOK FOR THESE
FLYERS IN TODAY'’S ISSUE

*FOOD BASICS *A&P *WALMART
*FORTINOS* «COUPON CLIPPER*
*CANADIAN TIRE* *BIWAY*
*LITTLE CAESAR’S* «TOWN AND
COUNTRY WINDOWS* *RADIO SHACK*
*HOME HARDWARE"* *SEARS*
*BRAMPTON CHRISTIAN SCHOOL*
*ENRIDGE/CONSUMER'S GAS*®
*FUTURE SHOP* sPRICE CHECK
FOODS* «CASHWAY*

* Partial Distribution
To know more about distributing your flyers,

call 873-0:?9_1 |




